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SUBMISSION TO RAISE OUR CONCERN TO BE REZONED  

Thank you for providing us the opportunity to write a submission in regards to the Draft 

Western Sydney Aerotropolis Development Control Plan.  After reading most of the Draft 

Plans we offer the following points: 

• Our   and as such consideration 

to rezone the property to could potentially become a nuisance for the 

current residences.  Our property is currently zoned  
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• With the influx of traffic into this area it would seem a good idea for residence to live 

closer to their workplace.  The airport is not at our doorstep and the noise would be 

mimimal. It could be assumed that the houses may require some amendments to 

cater for the noise, however this would not be at any great additional expense.  We 

believe future aeroplanes will become less noisy and residents living here would only 

be minutes away from their employment, they could walk or ride a bike to work. 

 




